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This week it was the turn of Year 3, Pangani Class to go to Forest School. The 

children looked at different  designs for building a shelter and then combined 

their new knowledge to make their own. Mrs Harlow and Mr Mullins were very 

impressed that the shelters even passed the waterproofing test! 

Ob Class were extremely lucky to have a visit from Dianeôs dad on Wednesday. Having 

been a mountaineer, he spent time teaching the class about what is important when thinking 

about climbing mountains. After seeing some awe-inspiring photos, the 

children learnt about the importance of planning, good equipment, an 

understanding of climbing and a good partner. They were able to spend 

time learning how to tie the strongest knot in the world with their own 

carabiner and practise rope. With his expert 

assistant (Diane), Mr Dupret made sure 

everyone in the class learnt how to tie a fig-

ure of eight knot. A big thank you to Di-

aneôs dad for providing the equipment and 

sharing his own experiences with the 

class!    
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Seine Class Plant Hunt 
 We went around our school field looking for dif-

ferent types of plants, thinking about where the 

plants were growing and how well they are 

growing.   

 

Joseph explained that he thought some plants are 

sticking out because theyôre trying to find the 

sun.  

 

Another commented that some plants might not 

have leaves because they have no sun to reflect 

on them.   

We found lots of different coloured leaves on the 

ground. Kayla thought that this was because the 

leaves now have less water and sunlight, so they 

are starting to die.   


